
 

 
 

I am Ekaterina Svetlova, relatively new to BMS, having 
joined in 2021, and hope to bring a fresh perspective to our 
community. My international experience, working in 
Germany, Switzerland, the UK, and the Netherlands, has 
provided me with an understanding and appreciation of 
diverse cultures. 
Specializing in finance and accounting in both teaching and 
research, I also serve as the coordinator for the Financial 
Management track on the BA program, bringing valuable 
administrative experience. I strongly advocate for initiatives 
that promote diversity and transparency and am eager to 
contribute insights and support to our faculty’s 
development. 
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